mia-related Deaths
"Hara QC .

Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs

Directorate of Legal Services Rgg\é\@%
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST '

BT2 8DQ Our Ref: AD-0433-12

Date: 4" October 2012

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Claire Roberts

| understand that it has emerged from the documents being inspected at present that Dr
Nan Hill, consultant paediatrician, became involved in the treatment of one of Dr Steen's
patients on the Allen ward during 22 October 1996. Can you please advise as a matter
of urgency how this came about or is likely to have come about? It is relevant not only to
the question of the availability of Dr Steen but also the availability of Dr Hill to assist if Dr
Steen was unavailable. :

Yours sincerely,

2y

( iDL e ena A

Anne Dillon
Solicitor to the Inquiry

( Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
- Emall: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341
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